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  BioWorld reported on a Gibson Dunn report detailing a record $1 billion in False Claims
Act settlements for the first half of 2024, with a focus on the growing enforcement of
federal cybersecurity requirements. Michael Dziuban, one of the authors of the report,
discusses the increasing risks for device makers, the Department of Justice’s cyber-fraud
initiative, and legal theories being tested in the cybersecurity space. Read the full article
on BioWorld (subscription required).
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